[SAMPLE LETTER TO EDITOR RE:  NEED TO RESTORE CTCP FUNDING]

[TAILOR TO SHOWCASE YOUR COUNTY’S SUCCESS STORIES FROM CTCP FUNDING AND HOW ENDING CTCP FUNDING WILL NEGATIVELY IMPACT YOUR COUNTY, AS WELL AS THE STATE]

The proposed state budget eliminates New Jersey’s Comprehensive Tobacco Control Program, a ten-year effort that began as a direct result of the Master Settlement Agreement between the states and the tobacco industry.  “Big Tobacco” knew that most states would not devote much if any of the settlement funds to preventing smoking; in fact they refused to agree to the settlement until it stated that states could use the money in any way.  Now, with the elimination of this program, New Jersey will do just want Big Tobacco knew would happen all along. It seems shortsighted to eliminate programs to reduce smoking while we all pay the medical bills for smoking related illnesses. 
One day, historians will wonder how our leaders let people smoke at all, and even more incredibly, allowed some people to breathe second hand smoke just for the sake of profit.
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